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Dear Members of the Committee, 

 

Please accept my additional support of HB2585.  Please note, that once a person is 

added to the voter roles, our state has a very hard time deleting them.  There seems 

to be no check and balance on this system.  It is not clear that the DMV is actually 

ensuring that a person is a legal citizen.  We need to do more to protect our voting 

system, and uphold the US Constitution, and Oregon Constitution.  

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Schmidlin 


